
WHAT’S UP AT RICHARD BEASLEY  
Special Lunch Day 
On Tuesday, December 5th, we will be having a Sub 
Special Lunch Day. 
Subs will be purchased from Mike’s Subs on Upper 
Gage.   
All monies raised will be used for Miscellaneous 
Student Items e.g., gym equipment; recess bags; trips; 
library; etc.    

Cash Orders & Payments Due by 
3:15 p.m. on Friday, November 

24th, 2023.  
Deadline for Cash Online Friday, 
November 24th by 11:59 p.m. 
 

Poinsettia Fundraiser 
Please continue to support our 
Poinsettia School Fundraiser.  Our 
poinsettias will be coming from 
Sonnyside Flowers Ltd. a highly 
regarded greenhouse who has been supplying 
Poinsettias to various businesses and supporting 
fundraising efforts for over 30 years.  Cash Orders & 

Payments Due by 3:15 p.m. on 

Friday, December 1st, 2023.  
Deadline for Cash Online Friday, 
December 1st by 11:59 p.m. 
All monies raised will be used for 
miscellaneous school and student 
subsidies. 

Progress Report Card  
The progress report card provides a “snapshot” of 
student learning that reflects grade-level expectations 
and standards, student achievement and progress toward 
independently meeting expectations, and  indications of 
where help and support are needed.  This year parent 
teacher conferences were held on Thursday, Nov. 16 and 
Friday Nov. 17th.  If you were unable to meet with your 
child’s teacher on those day and have concerns, do not 
hesitate to email or call to set up either an in-person or a 
phone interview.   

If you have not already done so, please 
take some time to read the progress 
report card again, sign it and return to 
the teacher as soon as possible. 

Water Bottles 
Just a reminder to send a 
water bottle or reusable cup 
with your child or children 
everyday to school!  The 
water bottle filling station is open, so students can 
refill their reusable cup or water bottle. 
Children need to drink water throughout the day, to 
help maintain their body temperature, make bodily 
fluids and for day-to-day functioning. 
Winter dehydration quite often goes undetected, 
particularly if you feel cold and are not sweating! 
Artificial heating creates dry air which can cause 
dehydration. 
 

Treat Fridays – Cookies 
Starting Friday December 1st and every Friday throughout December, we will be 
selling cookies during the 2nd Nutrition Break. 
For sale will be a choice of: double chocolate chip cookies or Holiday sprinkle cookies.  
The cost of each cookie is $1.00. 
If we have cookies left after the Holiday Break, we will continue to sell them until we 
have none left.   
All monies raised will be used for Miscellaneous Student Items e.g., gym 
equipment; recess bags; trips; library; etc.    
 

 


